
Please join grades PK-3 for their spring programs:

Hits From The Beatles!

Parents Program- Thursday, May 2nd at 2:00pm
Grandparents Program- Friday, May 3rd at 1:00pm

Both concerts are the same and will be held in the
elementary gymnasium. The doors will open 30 minutes
before each performance. Having the students dress up
is very much appreciated! If you have any questions,

please feel free to email me at edger@belmont.k12.wi.us

Thank you very much!
Mrs. Edge
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